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    Week of November 11th, 2013
UNIVERSITY/COLLEGE INFORMATION
· Non-GTA University/College Fair at Earl Haig

The Non-GTA University/College Fair will be held on Wed. Nov. 20th, 2013 from 9:00-11:00am in the cafeteria.  It will be open to both Gr.11 and 12 students/parents interested in attending.  It will be an open forum with tables set up around the perimeter of the cafeteria where representatives will be available to offer information surrounding programs and institutions as well as answer any specific questions.  If you are a Gr.11 student you will be expected to attend your first period classes at 10:15am however, Gr.12 students will have the option of attending until 11:00am.  A list of attending colleges and universities are posted in the Guidance Office as well as on the College and University Bulletin Boards just outside of Guidance.  
This is a great opportunity to get all the information that you missed or answer any questions that have come up since the Ontario University Fair at the Metro Convention Centre.  SEE YOU THERE! 
· Mc Gill University Student Experience Day 

(for prospective Ontario High School students) 

Friday, November 15, 2013 – 

1:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m., 
Campus tour, visit to residences and athletics facilities. You will hear a panel of McGill staff and current students as they share with you their McGill experiences. You will also have time to ask the panelists questions about applying, programs, and student activities. 
The reservation deadline is November 12. Places are limited so book soon to guarantee your spot. We ask that each student bring a maximum of one family member. 
 

To register for this event: 
•Sign-into McGill in Mind at https://mcgillinmind.mcgill.ca   
• Click on Events
• Choose ‘McGill Student Experience’
• Click on 'Register Me!'
For more information check the Out-of-Province University Bulletin Board.

  
College Open Houses
· Seneca College

Sat., Nov. 23rd - 10 a.m. – 1 p.m.

More information: www.senecacollege.ca/openhouse 
416-491-5050 X7733

· Centennial College

Sun., Nov. 24, 1 p.m., Progress Campus, 941 Progress Avenue, Athletic and Wellness Centre For more details: www.centennialcollege.ca/discover  or call 416-289-5325

Canadian Universities outside of Ontario 
The OUAC assists the following out‑of‑province institutions in collecting academic data for Ontario secondary school students who have applied through the OUAC. For other out‑of‑province Canadian universities, applicants will need to send official Transcripts and Credit Counselling Summaries directly to the institutions themselves. These can be ordered in advance from the Guidance Secretary.
• Bishop’s University 

• The University of British Columbia 

• The University of Calgary 

• Concordia University 

• Dalhousie University 

• McGill University 

• The University of New Brunswick 

• Saint Mary’s University 

• Simon Fraser University 

• The University of Victoria
Waterloo Unlimited

Waterloo Unlimited invites students of exceptional potential to engage with other motivated students in a pre-university enrichment experience.  This program for grade 11 students takes place during March Break and will use concepts from engineering and the environment to focus on the theme of Design.  The application deadline is December 19, 2013.  For information go to https://uwaterloo.ca/unlimited/programs
Shad Valley

If you’re creative and have an entrepreneurial mind in science, math and technology look no further.  Shad Valley is an amazing four-week summer residential program hosted at thirteen different university campuses across Canada that will provide you with an excellent pre-university experience.  Those interested in applying for Shad Valley 2014, information packages have arrived.  You can see Mr. Panagopoulos in Guidance or visit the website www.shad.ca/apply to get more information and fill out the online application.  Of note, Shad Valley provides significant financial aid for those who qualify.  There are two application due dates: November 27th and December 12th, 2013.  You are encouraged to apply early as the application process is rigorous and highly competitive.

Competition for Brescia applicants

If you are a female grade 11 or 12 student and want a chance to win your first year’s tuition at Brescia please keep reading.  Each year Brescia University College (affiliated with Western), runs a contest called “Take the Lead”, where high school students speak for five minutes on a topic; this year it is about women who empower others through leadership. The winner receives their first year of tuition FREE!  For more information please go to visit www.brescia.uwo.ca/takethelead.  This is only for students planning to attend Brescia. 
SCHOLARSHIP INFORMATION

· HERBERT H. CARNEIGIE FUTURE ACES FOUNDATION
This $1000 scholarship is available to graduating students pursuing Post-Secondary education and training.  To qualify students must strongly exhibit the qualities of the Future Aces Creed AND have a financial need.  Applicants should also have extensive community service and decent marks…but high marks are NOT a necessity.  For more information please see www.futureaces.org

ATTENTION GRADE 9 & 10 STUDENTS

Free tutoring/mentoring/enrichment opportunity is available for grade 9 and 10 students at U of T starting February 2014. It is an 11 week program. See Ms. Zaghikian for more information.


NEW VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES

To see previous postings, visit www.earlhaig.ca 
Click on:  Guidance > Guidance Page > Job & Volunteer  

                                                                Opportunities

· Willowdale NDP Riding Association

Volunteering opportunities in politics

Contact:  Alexander Brown (647) 391-8410 or alexander.ndp@gmail.com
NEW Job opportunities

To see previous postings, visit www.earlhaig.ca 
Click on:  Guidance > Guidance Page > Job & Volunteer  

                                                                Opportunities

· Crestwood Valley Day Camp
www.crestwoodcamp.com

Swim instructors, counsellors, and activity leaders needed

Contact:  (416) 444-9595

· Neighbourhood Yard Work
Help needed immediately.

Contact:  Mrs. Ingram (416) 221-8288


